
 

 

 

 

  
 
 

 
LOGAN PLANNING COMMISSION 

290 North 100 West 
Logan UT 84321 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that the meeting of the 

 Logan Planning Commission scheduled for 
 

 Thursday, April 9, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. 
 has been CANCELLED. 

 
 

The next regular meeting will be held 
 Thursday, April 23, 2015 at 5:30 p.m.  

in the Logan Municipal Council Chambers, 

 290 North 100 West, Logan, Utah 84321. 
 

 
 
 
On Friday, February 27,

 
2015, a copy of the foregoing notice was posted in conspicuous view in the front 

foyer of Logan City Hall, Logan, Utah. A copy of this notice was sent to the Herald Journal and was also 

posted on the Logan City website at www.loganutah.org and the State Public Meeting Notice website at 

http://pmn.utah.gov. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


